
My older son started in year 7 this September.  It has been great to see him settling in so well and 

enjoying the transition to EWS.  I also have a younger son (in year 5 at primary school) who will also 

follow onto EWS in a couple of years. 

I would love to be part of the development of the school in the long term and believe becoming a 

parent governor at EWS would be both a challenging and rewarding opportunity.   

In my current role as Head of Support Services for a Multi-Academy Trust, I oversee all support 

functions for schools in the Trust including HR & Recruitment, Finance & Payroll, Governance & 

Compliance, Families & Engagement, IT, Procurement, and Health and Safety. 

I believe my experience and skills are highly transferrable to this role and I would utilise these to 

have a meaningful impact within the school and its strategic development. 

After a difficult two years for children in education, I would love to work closely with EWS to 

understand what mental health support is in place and the development of this alongside support 

for children with special educational needs. 

I would bring a lot of energy and enthusiasm to this important role of parent governor and would 

play a keen role in ensuring the parent voice was heard. 


